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DRB Comments for Meeting on 2/5/2020 

 

 

To:  Angela Gomez, Development Review Board Secretary 

  City of Albuquerque 

 

From:  Nicole M. Friedt, P.E., Development Review Engineer 

  AMAFCA 

 

   

RE:  DRB COMMENTS for PR-2018-001917 

 

 

LOTS 13-20, BLOCK 29 UNIT B TRACT A (Sevano Place Subdivision):  C-18 

SD-2020-00006 – 

Final Plat 
• No objections.  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 


